TOWN OF HARRISON
VILLAGE OF HARRISON
ATTORNEY'S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

TO: Richard Dionisio, Supervisor
Members of the Town Board

FROM: Jonathan D. Kraut, Village Attorney {

DATE: February 24, 2022

SUBJECT: Franklin Avenue Subdivision
Irrevocable Letter of Credit No.: 530002593
Amount: $25,000.00

Request is hereby made on behalf of the Town Engineer, for authorization to release the above-
referenced Letter of Credit, presently being held by the Town/Village of Harrison pursuant to
Planning Board Resolution No. PB2018/79.

The project has been completed to the Town Engineer’s satisfaction.

JDK:Id
ce: Michael Amodeo, Town Engineer



